	KIOCL LIMITED
(A Govt. of India Enterprise)
II Block, Koramangala, Bangalore – 560034

NOTICE

NOTICE pursuant to Regulation 47 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015, be and is hereby given that the meeting of the Board of Directors of the Company will be held on Wednesday, January 13, 2016 at 2.30 PM at New Delhi, inter alia, to consider the unaudited financial results for the quarter and nine months ending December 31, 2015, amongst other matters.

Further details are available at:-
Company Website: - www.kioclltd.in 
                                                                            For KIOCL Limited,
Date:01/01/2016                                                        S. K. Padhi                                                                                                                                                                            
Place: Bengaluru                                                  Company Secretary       
                                                                           



